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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 
Above 95% 

 

Below 95% 

Courage doesn’t always roar.  Sometimes courage is the quiet 

voice at the end of the day saying, “I will try again tomorrow.” 

Well done to all of this week’s  

winners.  

St Michael’s Mount—Thomas M 

Trelissick— Nora 

Godolphin— Ted 

Trerice—Zac L-H 

Glendurgan—Theo J 

Pendennis—Miles G 

 

 
CUP WINNERS 

Cups to stay in school, medals are 
for keeping 
Year 3 –   Brodie C 

Year 4 –  Tallulah B   

Year 5 –   Jude T and Lily B 

Year 6 –    James B 

ARB –       Aston 

Growth Mind Set—Dempsey W 

Signer—Jasmine L 

Governors Cup – Lily M 

Fair Play Cup—Taylor H 

Arts Cup—Rheanna R 
 

Dear parents / carers  

 

 

 

We have had a great week in school 
with so much happening. We have had 
the release of our new video, calendars 
given out to every child and a cricket 
coach in to teach the ARB. We received 
a lovely letter from the food bank this 
week sharing that we donated over 
92kg of food, a great achievement.  

 

 

If you haven't received a calendar, 
please pop in to the office to pick one 
up. Please note, dates may change, and 
if they do, lots of notice will be given.  

 

Have a great weekend.  

Best wishes 

Mr Hadley and Mr Hitchens 

Heads of School  

REQUESTS FOR ABSENCES IN TERM 
TIME. 

We have already received 25 requests 
for leave in Term Time. 

Parents do not have entitlement to 
take their child out of school for a 
holiday in term time, therefore no 
term time holidays will be approved 

The law states that a planned absence 
from school should only be authorised 
for students in ‘exceptional circum-
stances’.  Here at Penryn Primary 
Academy we recognise that there are 
occasions when it is appropriate to 
authorise an absence; we look at each 
request on its own merit, taking into 
account purpose, attendance history 
and study commitment and seldom 
authorise a request for students in all 
years. We believe a student needs to 
attend in order to achieve their full 
potential. 

Penryn Primary Academy is com-
mitted to maximising the education of 
all its pupils and aims to work with 
parents to ensure this can be 
achieved. If you would like to discuss 
this matter further, please contact the 
school. 

RECEPTION PHOTO 

The new intake Reception photo will be in the 

Falmouth Packet next Wednesday if you would 

like to take a look. 

OLD POUND COINS 

The old style pound coins will  soon be going out 

of circulation.  Please note that we will not  be 

accepting the old pound coins  after 7th         

October. 

Penryn Primary 

Academy 
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MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 
"Being able to communicate is one of the most important skills we need in life. Almost everything we do involves commu-

nication; everyday tasks such as learning at school, asking for food and drink, sorting out problems, making friends and 
having fun. These all rely on our ability to communicate with each other. 
 

Makaton is a language programme using signs and symbols to help people to communicate. It is designed to support spo-
ken language and the signs and symbols are used with speech, in spoken word order.- 

 

DIARY DATES 

Christmas Fair—Saturday 2nd December 
11.00am—2.00pm 

DISCO DATES 

Friday 3rd November—bonfire theme 

Friday 15th December TBC 

Friday 2nd February 2018 

Friday 18th May  

EYFS—3.15—4.00pm 

KS1 - 4.30—5.30pm 

KS2—6.00—7.30pm 

FOREST SCHOOL 

The Forest School would love to have some more 
resources for the children to enjoy. If you have, or 
know of anyone who would be able to donate 
items such as old tyres, wooden planks, guttering, 
buckets, logs or ropes could you please let us 
know. Also, if you are pruning any of your trees, or 
know anyone who is a tree surgeon, we would 
love any branches for making woodland 
crafts. Many thanks. 

 

PAYMENTS DUE 

Swimming—Year 6 £1 per week 

Years 3—5 £1 every two weeks 

KS1 10 weeks  - £2 per session 

Cooking—Years 1 and 2—£2 

Nursery and Reception—£3 

Huff and Puff KS1/Reception—£3 per year 

Please note that all swimming pool money goes 

towards the upkeep of our lovely pool. 

SPORTS NEWS 

 

Well done to the footballers and netballers representing the school 
last week. Special mention to the netball A-team who earned the 
praises of the Flushing School teacher following a great 3-3 draw! 

 

Teams for Football and Netball at Penryn College Wednesday 11th 
October: 

Football 

A-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:45pm, Pitch 2 v Perran-ar-Worthal. Dylan 
M., Alfie R., Tyler H., Jack M.,Lewis W., Riley H., Declan M., Kai, J. 

B-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:45pm, Pitch 3 v Mabe. Alex W., Rubin T., 
Logan B., Lizzy, B., Grace Q., Jake, W., Kayden J., Josh L. 

 

Netball 

A-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:40, Court 1 v Mawnan. Hannah M., Jasmine 
L., Katy A., Roxanne L., Alice T., Lucia C., Kianna P. 

B-Team, Match 1, 4:00-4:20, Court 1 v Mabe AND Match 2, 4:20-4:40, 
Court 2 v Flushing. Yanisa B., Lily M., Callie C., Sam A., Lola W., Chan-
nelle P., Keely C. 

 

The teams have been rotated to include the other children in the 
squad, this will continue throughout the season to give all children 
the chance to participate. Parents are welcome to come and watch, 
but all children will be looked after from the end of school until the 
matches finish. 

 

If you cannot play this week or have any questions please contact 
sport@penrynprimary.org 

Many Thanks, 

Mr Taylor and Mr Head 
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